
 
From: Mark Dudzik [mailto:mjdudzik@uwalumni.com]  

Sent: Sunday, October 14, 2012 4:14 PM 

To: Murphy, Brad 
Subject: 809 Williamson Street, Oct 15 Plan Commission Agenda Item # 14 

 
As a resident-owner at 808 Williamson, Unit 301, I share Mr. Bridgeford's concerns ... he states them 
(copied below) much more succinctly than I could. 
 
The area parking situation is horrid, and the proposed development would only exacerbate the problem. 
 Williamson is a very noisy street 24/7 - and Bridgeford's recommendations on this point sound (note: 
my unit fronts on Williamson). 
 
Please do consider the interests of those most directly affected by this proposal. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Mark Dudzik 
 
 


